Dear West Sider’s ,
On Sunday,  July 26th, we had the opportunity to hear Kevin Ford present a report of the Discovery Phase of TAG’s Visioning Process.  Considering it is summer, we had a good turn-out of over a hundred people who participated in this two-hour debrief.  Kevin shared about our particular strengths as a church, the demographic make-up of community and stated needs, the challenges and issues that we will need to wrestle through as we move forward in discerning and responding to God’s call on us and sharpening our ministry focus as a church.  Kevin had us break-up into small groups and address three of the greatest issues coming out of the discovery phase.  They are:  
1. Buildings/location/facilities:  What do you believe to be some possible solutions?
2. Lack of unifying focus or vision:  How could we leverage our greatest strengths to meet the world’s (our community’s) greatest need?
3. Communication and trust (lack of collaboration):  What could be done to build a culture of greater collaboration and mutual support?
Responses to these questions from those in attendance were written down and gathered so that our Session could have input from our congregation as it begins to wrestle with these issues in the upcoming Visioning Phase.  In the days ahead, more will be shared about what will happen during the Visioning Phase.  
In the meantime, if you weren’t able to participate in our July 26 Debrief meeting or if you would like to review what you heard at the meeting, we want to make two resources available to you.  
· Presentation Slides – an electronic copy of Kevin’s presentation slides are attached to this email for your (re)viewing.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Video Recording of Presentation – a  video recording of Kevin’s presentation is available for your (re)viewing via the following weblink:  https://vimeo.com/135606199. 
If you happen to find yourself thinking about the 3 Discovery Phase issues and questions above and have some thoughts and ideas you want to share, please don’t hesitate to discuss them directly with a Session or pastoral staff member or email them to info@westside1.org with the subject heading:  Response to Tag Report.  Thank you.
Blessing in Christ, 
From the Session and pastoral staff

